

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513 www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

Friday 20th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Literacy Quiz

Your child has been invited to attend a literacy quiz at the Vale Academy on Thursday 23rd February, they will need to be there for a 4pm start and it will finish at approximately 5pm. Your child will be issued with a book, please support them in reading this book.

A member of staff will be attending the event with the children. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call, otherwise, if you give permission for your child to attend, please complete the attached slip and return to school by Monday 23rd January.

Yours Sincerely,
Jemma Reeder
Assistant Principal
Please return to school by Monday 27 th January 2023
My child
Signed
Date
Emergency contact number